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Directors Present: David Marion, John Steensma, Jerry Pezzella, Lydia Kennedy, David Black, Terry Miller.
Directors Absent: Gary Holmes
Call to Order: David Marion called the meeting to order at 9 am and led the Pledge of Allegiance. He then welcomed newest Board member Terry Miller and brought him up to date on the purpose and procedures of the BPSD Board of Directors. He then discussed the Officers voted on at the previous meeting.
Jerry Pezzella made a motion (Attachment 2). Lydia Kennedy seconded the motion. The motion was unanimously accepted. 
Tricia Swiger stated there is no Assistant Treasurer in the By Laws. 
Steve Jones clarified that there is only one Assistant Treasurer.
Jerry Pezzella made a motion to accept his motion “as-is”. The motion was seconded by Lydia Kennedy. Motion was unanimously carried. 
Jerry Pezzella made a motion to accept the Schedule of Meeting dates for the 2020-2021 FY discussed in a previous meeting. 
Minutes for Approval: Lydia Kennedy made a motion to differ the previous unapproved meeting minutes until organized and corrected. David Black seconded the motion. The motion was unanimously accepted.
Managers Report: John Steensma presented the Managers Report in Dennis’ absence. (Attachment 3).
An Executive Session was called by David Marion to vote to grant the BP Manager a 10% raise. Vote was unanimous. 
Financial Report: John Steensma presented the Finance Report, he stated the county does not have exact numbers yet, so the budget is to stay the same for 90 days. He stated the millage rate will stay at .38. Also due to this, the prior fund balance is unknown at this time.
Discussion: David Marion stated that the Bear Paw Clubhouse will not last forever. He suggested BP consider hiring a consulting firm to figure out a vision for the clubhouse/entrance area etc. for Bear Paw in the future. After much discussion he stated he would investigate this matter.
Alan Snaider stated on behalf of Tricia Swiger the board needs to look into the Retention of Files. The papers for this have been given to David Marion. 
David Marion stated that Alan Snaider is no longer on the BPSD Board of Directors, but he would like to make a motion to have Alan Snaider continue to be a consultant for roads management. He stated this would be for one year. Lydia Kennedy seconded the motion. Motion was passed with 5 yes and 1 no. 
Alan Snaider stated that he would not do it if it was not a unanimous vote. 
Linda Jacobs presented a 50-year history of Bear Paw being ‘The Heart of Gods Country”. She was very upset about the number of negative signs on display at the BP entrance and throughout the BP community. A big issue was the No Boat Trailer parking. After much discussion about parking areas throughout Bear Paw, it was determined that this is a subject that needs to be looked into, to solve the issues at hand. 
Paul Bauer stated his road (Cherokee Circle) needs repair, and also stated that the Tennis Court needs attention as well. He stated that he is aware the Tennis Court had some repairs done in the past year, but it still needs a lot of work. 
David Marion made a motion to adjourn. David Black seconded the motion. The motion was unanimously accepted.
The meeting was adjourned at 10:27 am. 
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